
March 22, 1965 
 
Martin Mohn and S.O. Steen attended rhe Flood Relief Meeting at Hastings.  

After the meeting we talked to other Town Board members.  Some thought it was 
worth while, some did not. 
 
Mr. Mohn and S.O. Steen decided to call a meeting and present it to the other 

board members. 
 

S.O. Steen Clerk 
 

 


